
U.S. Masters Swimming Inc. -EX.ecuti-ve-Committee Meeting 
Friday, October 2, 1981 - Snow Bird, Utah 

USMS Board of Directors met in two sessions on Friday Oct. 2 1981 
at Snow Bird Utah. President Ted Haartz presided. List of attendees 
attached Absent were Ransom Arthur, Jill Oberweis, Manny Sanguily. 

The following were approved: 
National Championship medal shall be 1-718" for lst, 2nd and 3rd place; 

' 1-112" for 4th thru 7th place; relay medals will be 1-112". Any 
additional places are recommended to be I", in the form of a pin. 
Design approved is the traditional VICTORY with compass rose in her 
outstretched arm. "United States Masters Swimming" shall be inscribed 
around the top, and "National Championship" around the base. 

Ordering of all official national medals, patches, pins, etc. shall 
be ordered through the USMS National treasurer. This includes All 
American, championship, Top Ten and USMS patch as well as USMS pins. 
Harry Fox will handle the Top Ten patch, and Cindy Baxter the USMS pins, 
which they will purchase through the Treasurer. 

The official logo will have a slant blue stripe through the traditional 
shield, with white initials !'USMS,". 

National meet managers have the option to purchase any chains, ribbons 
or packaging for medals for the official medal; this will be considered 
part of the meet cost. 

Paiiicipation in the Penn Mutual 1982 Sports Festival is approved provided 
it is a 25 yard course; this is not a nationally sanctioned meet, but 
will be sanctioned and controlled by the Middle Atlantic Association, 
under the guidance of the Zone Chairman. 

a a o w  
: , 

Overpayment of a p p r o x i m a t e l y w  by the National AAU Office to the 
International Swimming Hall of Fame will be considered'a USMS donation 
to ISHOF. .. . . . . . . 

Reg Richardson presented the Treasurer's report and proposed 1982 budget 
Action o n  this will be taken by Board of Di,rectocs on Saturday Oct. 3. 

Dale Petranech reported that the U.S. Long Distance Swimming Committee 
had been dissolved and will become a sub-committee of U.S. Swimming Inc. 
Discussion was held on the affiliation of the master long distance 
swimmers. Topic held over for Board of Directors. 

Meeting was adjourned at 6 p.m. 






